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Priests Placed on
Administrative Leave

After receiving abuse complaints, the following priests have been placed on administrative leave as an investigation
continues. Please note that this administrative leave is for the purpose of investigation and does not imply any

determination as to the truth or falsity of the complaint.

 

Rev. Robert J. Schober (9/17/21)

Rev. Msgr. Ronald Sciera (9/10/21)

Rev. Robert Beiter (9/10/21)

Rev. Thomas Wopperer (9/10/21)

Rev. Raymond Donohue (9/10/21)

Auxiliary Bishop Edward M. Grosz (Voluntary leave: 7/13/21)

Rev. Msgr. Leo McCarthy (7/9/21)

Father Jeffrey Nowak (8/28/19)

Priests with Substantiated
Claims of Abuse

Click Here

Abuse Response

Click Here
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